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Open Day Appointments Monday, 2nd November 2020

Due to the current Coronavirus restrictions in place, we are sadly unable to proceed with our Open Day as we would have done in previous years.  We recognise that making a decision about childcare provision can be difficult, especially if you are unable to visit settings.  

To support you in being able to make a more informed choice we have uploaded lots of information to our website, together with the opportunity for parents/carers to book a telephone appointment, with a staff member, to discuss any queries you might have.

On our website you will find:

· A video tour of the Nursery’s indoor and outdoor environments
· Photographs in our gallery for each of our bubbles
· Information on how to apply for both the main nursery and the 2-year provision
· Information on 30 hours funding
· Information on paying for extended hours through the Child Voucher Scheme and Tax Free Funding

If you would like to book a telephone appointment please complete the form below and we will email you to confirm.

Adult’s Name	Click here to enter text.
Contact Number for 2nd November 2020	Click here to enter text.
Email address	Click here to enter text.
Would you like a telephone appointment or email contact	Choose an item.
If you would like a telephone appointment, please select a convenient time for us to call you, from the drop down list.   	(please note this call might be from a withheld number or 01614426944 depending on the time of day)	Choose an item.
Telephone Number for us to contact you on	Click or tap here to enter text.
Please let us know the nature of any questions you might have, in order for us to direct these to the appropriate person in school.  Thank you.	







	





Please return your form by email to: admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk

Thank you 
We look forward to speaking to you soon
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